

Dear parent/quardian,

We at Activ8 Camps, are interested in exploring the wants and needs of a permanent holiday camp location at Green Top Primary to support the community of Thorne and Moorends.

Please find a link below to assess interest, wants and needs in providing a paid holiday camp in the upcoming October half term.

Our provision will be open from Year 1 - Year 6, with varied activities, and different options of staff led and child led activities to ensure children of every age can engage in age appropriate activity.

Our mission is for every child to have access to high quality delivery, and to feel safe, secure and happy when in our care.

At our camps you can expect multi-sports, nerf wars, crafts, den building and so much more.

We want to provide a service that best fits the needs of the parents, and this short survey allows you to share your wants and needs and for us to create the most effective programme.

Please note this survey will close at 23:59 on Wednesday 18th September.

Check out our Facebook for updates: Activ8 Coaching

Please find the survey link below:

https://forms.gle/Hh9NNr1jEe7rkxXUA

Thank you,

Owen Wedgwood Activ8 Managing Director owen@activ8camps.co.uk